
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Administration & Finance (A&F) Committee Meeting 

regularly scheduled for Thursday, November 22, 2018 has 

been cancelled due to the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

SeaTac City Hall will be closed Thursday, November 22 and 

23, 2018 due to the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


